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Subject: FW:	Rennie	Site	Visit	Tomorrow	at	4:00pm
Date: Friday,	August	19,	2016	at	11:41:54	AM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Maureen	O'Leary

From:	Maureen	O'Leary	<Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu>
Date:	Wednesday,	August	17,	2016	at	3:05	PM
To:	
Subject:	Rennie	Site	Visit	Tomorrow	at	4:00pm

Dear	Neighbors,
	
We’re	looking	forward	to	seeing	you	at	the	Rennie	Farm	site	visit	on	Thursday,	August	18,	at	4	pm.	
Our	goal	is	to	provide	you	with	a	helpful	summary	of	operaVons	and	addiVonal	work	planned	in	the	
near	term,	as	well	as	give	you	an	opportunity	to	see	the	site	firsthand	and	ask	any	pressing	
quesVons	you	might	have.
	
Tomorrow’s	site	visit	is	scheduled	to	run	unVl	about	5:15	pm,	but	please	note	that	the	New	
Hampshire	Department	of	Environmental	Services	will	also	hold	a	public	informaVon	meeVng	
regarding	the	site	on	Tuesday,	September	13,	at	6	pm	in	Alumni	Hall	(Hopkins	Center	for	the	Arts	at	
Dartmouth)	where	addiVonal	concerns	and	quesVons	can	be	addressed	at	length.
	
We’ll	begin	the	Thursday	site	visit	promptly	at	4	pm.	Parking	will	be	at	the	entrance	to	Rennie	Farm	
located	at	572	Hanover	Center	Road.	TransportaVon	from	the	parking	lot	to	the	site	will	be	
provided.	We	recommend	using	bug	spray,	dressing	in	long	pants,	and	wearing	walking	shoes	or	
boots.	Ellen	Arnold,	director	of	real	estate	for	the	College,	and	I	will	make	the	introducVons.	Charles	
Wa_s	of	Clym	Environmental	Services	and	James	Wieck	of	GZA	will	provide	an	overview	of	the	iniVal	
site	work,	groundwater	invesVgaVon,	and	proposed	excavaVon.
	
We	hope	that	you	can	join	us.

Sincerely,
	
Maureen	O'Leary,	PhD,	MBA,	CBSP
Director,	Environmental	Health	&	Safety
Dartmouth	College
	
Maureen	O'Leary,	PhD,	MBA,	CBSP
Director,	Environmental	Health	&	Safety
Dartmouth	College
37	Dewey	Field	Road
Hanover,	NH	03755
h_ps://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu
(603)	646-1762	(P)
(603)	359-5543	(C)
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